NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION

ALBUQUERQUE, NEw MEXico
REPLY TO:

520 SiMMS BUILDING
ALBUQUERQUE,NEW MEXICO

January 14, 1957

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

In compliance with instructions issued by the New Mexico
Comm1551on please be advised that Northwest Productlon Cor-
poratlon has scheduled Packer Leakage Test on Well "W 2-5
located in the NW/4 of the NE/4, Section 5, T26N, RSW, Rio
Arriba County.

The first test will be commenced at 10:00 a.m., Friday,
January 18, 1957 and the other two formations will be tested
at 10:00 a.m., Friday, January 25th and at 10:00 a.m. ,
Friday, February lst.
Very truly yours,
NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION

Lo

W. hnston, Manager
Productlon Operations
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